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RESOLUTION 0024-2011
adopted by the Council of
The Corporation of the City of Mississauga
at its meeting on January 19, 2011

0024-2011  Moved by: Sue McFadden Seconded by: Katie Mahoney

That the City of Mississauga not purchase tickets for the fundraising event being held by
Sheridan College in honour of Mayor McCallion’s birthday being held on February 12, 2011 on
behalf of any Councillor and their guest or spouse, or any member of staff and their guest or
spouse.

Discussion regarding the purchase of tickets for members of Council and City staff by the City of
Mississauga be brought forward to Budget.

Carried
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